
 
TOWN OF WARREN 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
REGULAR MEETING AGENDA 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 23, 2015 – 7:30PM 
WARREN TOWN HALL – 50 CEMETERY ROAD 

 
 
The regular meeting of the Zoning Board of Appeals scheduled for December 23, 2015 has been 
cancelled.   
 
The Board will instead be holding a special meeting on December 16, 2015 at 7:30PM, at which time 
the public hearing in the matter of Arthur Howland & Associates for DH Partners, LLC, 8 North 
Shore Road – Variance of Section 16.2.1 of the Town of Warren Zoning Regulations to 
Construct 2

nd
 Story Addition 21.6’ from the Shoreline will be held. 

 
Please contact the Land Use Office at 860-868-7881 x 117 with any questions. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Stacey M. Sefcik, CZET 
Zoning Enforcement Officer 


